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22 july, 2009

During the month of August: ‘Youth House’ A space for you at the Shrine of Fatima

During the month of August, at the Shrine of Fatima, ‘Youth House’ is waiting for you!

Please, show up!   The youth pastoral plan ‘Youth
House’, promoted by the Shrine of Fatima, is being revived, during this month of August,
after several years of interruption. With the collaboration of several religious institutions
already used to work with youth, ‘Youth House’ will be located at the South Colonnade,
in the former Reconciliation Chapel. It will be a space for listening and dialogue, prayer
and reflection. It will be open every weekend in August, with the following schedule:
Saturday: 09h00 to 12h30; 15h00 to 19h00; and 20h30 to 24h00. Sunday: 09h00 to
12h30; and 15h00 to 19h00. Come see us! It will be worthwhile!

www.fatima.pt/en/news/during-the-month-of-august-youth-house-space-for-you-at-the-s
hrine-of-fatima
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